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Dear Parents, 

Welcome back to our final half term of the year. We have a fun packed 

half term arranged for the children to end the year! We kick off with our 

Careers week; we have a range of speakers visiting this week to inform 

and inspire the children about future careers they may be interested in.  

Dress up as your chosen job on Friday 9th June! 

Mon 6th June Training Day 

W/B 5th June Careers Week 

Thursday 8th 

June 

 

4pm - Under 9 

football 

tournament 

Friday 9th June Dress up as your 

chosen job! 

School Council 

ice-pop sale (30p 

each) 

W/B 12th June Year 1 Phonics 

Screening 

W/B 12th June Healthy Eating 

Week 

Thursday 15th 

June 

4pm – Under 11 

football 

tournament  

Saturday 17th 

June 

School Fair 

11:30am – 3pm 

Thursday 22nd  

June 

PM - KS2 Morley 

Sports afternoon 

at Bruntcliffe 

 

Thought of the week 

 

 

      Summer Fair - Saturday 17th June - 11:30am - 3pm PTA 

COME ALONG AND SUPPORT US! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates 

 

Weather  
The summer sun has arrived! Please 
ensure that children have a hat, sun cream 
and water bottle with them in school. The 
children are very exposed when playing 
out even though we encourage them to 
play under shaded areas. Thank you. 
 
Ice-pop sale 
On Friday 9th June, the school council will 
be holding an ice-pop sale at first break. 
Ice-pops will be on sale for 30p each. The 
school council are raising money for 
playground signs to further enhance and 
develop their lunchtime project. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement 

to live by 

I know how 

to show I am 

sorry. 

http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
http://www.stfrancismorley.org.uk/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRw&url=http://cliparts.co/clip-art-of-a-sun&ei=HFaSVfiED9Gy7QalwYPQBQ&bvm=bv.96783405,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNHknyI3D1Gvx0XFyRcWj2Hk0YwKLA&ust=1435740038143146


The PTA are collecting jars this week. 

 

 Sports Day 
 
Weather permitting, Sports Day for 
Reception to Year 6 will take place on 
Tuesday 11th July. As has happened in 
the past, you are invited to order a 
picnic lunch and stay all day.  
 
Nursery will hold a smaller sports 
event on the afternoon of Monday 
10th July from 1:45 to 3pm. Parents are 
welcome to attend this event. 

Trips 

Year 2 will be visiting Skelton 

Grange on Tuesday 27th June. 

This links to this term’s topic 

about ‘Living Things in their 

Environment’. 

 

Nursery will be enjoying a day 

out at Skelton Grange on the 

Wednesday 5th July. More 

information to follow.  

Year Well Done 
Certificate 

Writing 
Certificate 

Merits Good Samaritan 

R Caitlin Cashon Valentina Cawston Rio Morris Khaya Palipane 

1 Ethan Smith Ben Richardson Olivia Idaczyk Victoria-Mae Xenikaki 

2 Miah Korzynska Sebastian Jennings Emily Marrison James Blackburn 

3 Heidi Lambert Sebastian Booth Olivia Gacquin Harry Ingham 

4 Macy Chorlton Ethan Powders Gerry Handford Chester Coulson 

5 Dominic Pearce Flora Purdy Evie Else Poppy Hudson 

6 Fintan Armour David Mushinja Anya McLaughlin Leon Gunjal 

Lunch Time Matthew Fleming 

Attendance Year 3 

Punctuality Years 1, 2 and 4 

House Winner St. Patrick 

Head Teacher Award Holy Communion Children 

After School Club Callum  Carney & Jack Robertshaw 

 

Tips to help keep children safe on the internet and social networks  

Talking to your child is one of the best ways to keep them safe. You can also use parental controls on social networks, online 

games and browsers and on both hardware and software that can filter or monitor what your child can see. Preventing your 

children from using the internet or mobile phones won't keep them safe in the long run, so it's important to have 

conversations that help your child understand how to stay safe and what to do if they ever feel scared or uncomfortable.  

*Have a conversation early and often *Explore online Together  *Know who your child is talking to online  *Set rules & agree 
boundaries  *Use parental controls  *Check they know how to use privacy settings & reporting tools. 

Find more information on our website. 

 

 

Year 1 Phonics 
 
The Year 1 Phonics Screening 
Check will be taking place the 
week commencing 12th June.  
 
This is a national screening – it 
allows teachers to see if 
children are making sufficient 
progress in the phonics skills to 
read words and are on track to 
become fluent readers.  
 
A more detailed letter will 
follow for parents of children 
in Year 1. 
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